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NEWDAWN PRESENTS WITH STRATEGIC PARTNERS TO BETTER SERVE CURRENT/NEW SCHOOLS
November 24, 2013 – NewDawn Security joined Hill International, and ThoughtStream at the recent Oregon and Washington School Board Association Conferences to present and offer a “one stop shop” for current and new school clients interested in long term facility planning. 


Hill International, a nationally recognized firm in Long Term Facility Planning for Public and Private Schools invited ThoughtStream and NewDawn Security to share the presenting stage, and offer their distinct services to better frame the concerns of the general public when asked for their opinions on their current schools. 


Multiple school leaders were interested in the “fresh” approach offered by Hill Intl., and as they contemplate bond passing strategies having Hill Intl offering solutions to all their concerns seemed to be very popular. 

NewDawn also joined Rainier School District Superintendent Tim Garchow at the Washington School Board Association Conference as he presented the revolutionary school lockdown system “School Alert”. NewDawn Security provides the Excellence in Safe School Operation Certification to the Rainier School District who recently posted the highest initial ESSO Certification score. 
